
BULLETIN TYPE:  Notice to Issuers 

BULLETIN DATE:  July 6, 2016 

 

Re:  Potential Disruption at Canada Post 

 

This bulletin is to ensure TSX Venture Exchange Issuers are aware that there may be an upcoming work 

disruption at Canada Post. 

 

A press release issued by Canada Post on June 27, 2016 stated that negotiations between Canada Post and 

the Canadian Union of Postal Workers (CUPW) are continuing, but labour disruptions remain a possibility, so 

Canada Post is asking its customers to take precautions. 

 

The press release states: 

 

“In the event of a labour disruption, Canada Post will not operate. Mail and parcels will not be delivered, 

and no new items will be accepted. Any mail and parcels within the postal system during a work disruption 

will be secured and delivered as quickly as possible once operations resume.” 

 

Please visit Canada Post’s website www.canadapost.ca for more information. 

 

TSX Venture Exchange advises its issuers to find other means to ensure the timely delivery of documents 

in the event of a work disruption at Canada Post.  

 

If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact:   

 

Charlotte Bell Senior Policy Counsel 604-643-6577 charlotte.bell@tsx.com 

Kyle Araki Team Manager, Calgary 403-218-2851 kyle.araki@tsx.com 

Andrew Creech Team Manager, Vancouver 604-602-6936 andrew.creech@tsx.com 

Eric Loree Team Manager, Toronto 416-365-2221 eric.loree@tsx.com 

Sylvain Martel Team Manager, Montréal 514-788-2408 sylvain.martel@tsx.com 

 

 

 

TYPE DE BULLETIN : Avis aux émetteurs 

DATE DU BULLETIN :  

 

Objet :   
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